
Eco Warriors 2023- 2024 

Our new Eco Warriors had great fun 

meeting Ranger Claire from the 

Hawthorne’s Centre in Southampton 

Common! We rose to the challenge of 

finding a place for our new Hedgehog 

House to live in the school grounds.  

We needed to find a quiet, secluded 

place that wouldn’t be disturbed by 

lots of children… not so easy in a big 

school like ours!  

The children showed Ranger Claire 

our pond area and we had a walk 

near the Bug Hotel too. We 

thought near here would be an 

ideal place and the children put 

the house in its new home carefully. 

Mr Lomath used his wildlife camera to record some footage of new 

visitors to the Hedgehog House. So far we have seen a squirrel, a 

robin, a blue tit and a very inquisitive white cat… but no hedgehog!  



 


